

## MOI UNIVERSITY

## OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR (ACADEMICS, RESEARCH, EXTENSION & STUDENT AFFAIRS)

6<sup>th</sup> August, 2025

**Dear Students** 

## RE: REVISED MOI UNIVERSITY OPENING DATES 2025/2026

We trust that this message finds you well.

Congratulations once again on your admission to Moi University.

This is to inform you that the reporting date for first-year students has been rescheduled to **Thursday**, 21<sup>st</sup> **August**, 2025 and not as earlier communicated. This is to provide you an opportunity to prepare fully for admission. Secondly, you are reminded to apply for government funding (Helb Loan & Scholarship) at <a href="www.hef.co.ke">www.hef.co.ke</a> to cover your tuition fee. (Ignore if you have applied).

The programme fee and orientation program will be shared through the University Website, official social media pages and the Moi University WhatsApp channel.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this change may cause and advise you to regularly check official University communication platforms for updates and further instructions.

We wish you all the best as you prepare to join us and look forward to receiving you.

For any enquiries contact our Admissions Office on email <u>admissions@mu.ac.ke</u>; and telephone number:

 1. Customer Care:
 0790 940 508

 2. Admission Office
 0724 950 422

 3. Calls/WhatsApp:
 0772 094 820

Kongel.

Prof. Khaemba Ongeti, *Ph.D.*, Ag. DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (ACADEMICS, RESEARCH, EXTENSION & STUDENT AFFAIRS)



